
Dear Neighbor,

Thank you for your continued support of my work in our state's capital over the past 10
years. I look forward to representing you in 2025 as we build a safer, fairer, and more
affordable New York.

The State Equal Rights Amendment, of which I was the Assembly Lead Sponsor, has been
added to the New York State constitution. With this change, our constitution protects all
New Yorkers from discrimination on the basis of sex, sexual identity, gender identity,
gender expression, national origin, ethnicity, age, disability, pregnancy, and pregnancy
outcomes. We are one big step closer to fulfilling the promise of liberty and justice for all.

Next week our office will be closed on Monday, November 11th, in observance of Veterans
Day, a legal government holiday. We are delighted to host a flu shot clinic on Thursday,
November 14th, and a COVID vaccine clinic on Tuesday, November 19th. Please sign up
using the link below or call us at (212) 288-4607.

Please don't hesitate to reach out to our community office if we may be of assistance.
 

Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

 
Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 

 

Assembly Member Seawright Invites you to Celebrate Veteran's Day

mailto:SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/7fb2a2f9-ca49-41be-bd6b-d5c9b61ee2da
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Community+Update%3A+November+8%2C+2024%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/7fb2a2f9-ca49-41be-bd6b-d5c9b61ee2da
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=7fb2a2f9-ca49-41be-bd6b-d5c9b61ee2da


 

Consider Our Office Your Resource!





IMPORTANT INFORMATION
REGARDING YOUR TAX
BENEFITS

The New York City Department of Finance will mail notices to confirm property
owners' continued eligibility for property tax benefits.

To continue receiving benefits, owners must sign and return the Certification
Statement within 30 days.

Those who fail to respond will see the following benefits removed:
Personal property tax exemptions (Veterans, Clergy, SCHE, and DHE) will



be removed effective January 1, 2025.
STAR or Enhanced STAR exemptions will be removed effective July 1, 2025.

Please see the sample letter below:

Please do not hesitate to reach our office at (212) 288-4607 or by
emailing seawrightr@nyassembly.gov if you have any questions.







Upcoming Events







Reserve your flu shot here 

https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1489?location=1436&start=6153


Reserve your Moderna COVID19 vaccine here 

Reserve your Pfizer COVID19 vaccine here 

In Case You Missed It:
Past Editions Of Our Community Update

Community Update: November 1, 2024

Community Update: October 25, 2024

Community Update: October 18, 2024

https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1187?location=3&start=6160
https://drugmart.fullslate.com/services/1486?location=3&start=6132
https://conta.cc/4f7fQmV
https://conta.cc/4h5TSlv
https://conta.cc/405XTjN


Community Update: October 11, 2024

 

Share This Email  Share This Email

      

Friends of Rebecca Seawright | PO BOX 20397 | New York, NY 10021 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://conta.cc/3Y3dzBZ
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/7fb2a2f9-ca49-41be-bd6b-d5c9b61ee2da
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Community+Update%3A+November+8%2C+2024%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/7fb2a2f9-ca49-41be-bd6b-d5c9b61ee2da
https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright/
https://twitter.com/SeawrightForNY
https://www.instagram.com/seawrightforny/?hl=en
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	Assembly Member Seawright Invites you to Celebrate Veteran's Day﻿
	Consider Our Office Your Resource!
	Upcoming Events
	In Case You Missed It:
	Past Editions Of Our Community Update

